
 

 
Book Fair:  Tuesday 28th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to let you know that we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair on Tuesday 28th March! 

Back by popular demand, our Book Fairs are a great opportunity to create a buzz about reading and get 

a brand new book to add to your child’s collection.  

 

With over 200 titles for you to choose from, including many of the latest releases, there is something 

for every pocket. Prices start from just £2.99 with 30% of this year’s titles costing £5 or less! The 

more books we sell, the more ‘free books’ we get for our school. Last time, we earned over £600 worth 

of new books which have been enjoyed by children and their teachers – Thank you! 

 

Before the main event, all children will have the chance to visit the Book Fair and browse through the 

books on offer. The books will then be available to buy on Tuesday 28th March from 3:15pm – 4:30pm.  

 

If your child normally goes to After School Club, they will be able to buy a book during their browsing 

time. If this applies to you, please send some money (no more than £10!) in with your child in a clearly 

labelled envelope to be handed to their class teacher. Alternatively, you can buy gift vouchers online 

ahead of the Book Fair to avoid handling cash – visit Book Fair Gift Vouchers - Scholastic Book Fairs 

for more information.   

 

If you are collecting your child as normal, please pop in and feel free to browse and enjoy a book 

together. You will be able to purchase or order books at this time. Payments can be made by cash 

(preferred) or card.  

 

Unable to come to the Book Fair? 

 

If you are unable to attend and would like to purchase a book, order forms will be available for you to 

collect from the school office. Simply complete the order form, pay online at 

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and return the form to Mr Gratton no later than Wednesday 29th 

March.  

 

You can find out more about the books available and confirm prices by visiting:  

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you and thank you, in advance, for your support       

 

 

Mr Gratton & Miss Crowther 
 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers
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